
Unified School District No. 505, Labette County, State of Kansas 

  

May 4, 2020 

 

A special meeting was held via Zoom to discuss graduation plans.   

 

Craig Sanders, board president, called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM with all members present, 

except Tyler Pike.  Others present:  Dr. Bobbi Williams, Superintendent; Craig Bagshaw, St. 

Paul K-12 administrator; multiple Zoom viewers and Terri Ross, clerk. 

 

The board discussed the options for HS graduation and 8th grade promotion.  They took 

questions from the public via the Zoom chat box.  A motion, “I make a motion to hold a drive-in 

graduation ceremony for high school graduation on May 17 at the times originally designated” 

was made by Kari Chambers and seconded by Roberta Carter.  The motion passed, 6-0.  A 

motion, “I make a motion to hold via Zoom the eighth-grade promotion and awards celebration 

on May 18 at 7:00 PM” was made by Kari Chambers and seconded by Brad Harris.  The motion 

passed, 6-0. 

 

A motion, “I make a motion to adjourn” was made by Kari Chamber and seconded by Julia 

Nash.  The motion passed, 6-0.  The meeting adjourned at 7:37 PM. 
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